
NORTH BUTLER COMMUNITY SCHOOL 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

 

Special Meeting                                                                                               April 4, 2022 

 

 A special meeting was called to order by Superintendent Mark Olmstead at 3:45 p.m. in 

Allison District Office. Board members present were Eric Bixby and Amanda Lund; others 

present were Superintendent Mark Olmstead, Business Manager/Board Secretary Shellee 

Bartlett, Susan Ackerman, Chase Stohr, Jennifer Miller and Beth Trulson. Board members 

absent: John Endelman, Laurie Shultz and Heather Shook. 

 Superintendent Olmstead presented the initial proposal from the Board of Education to 

the North Butler Education Association for the 2022-23 Master Contract (salary increase 3.61%; 

3.80% total package).  

 The meeting was adjourned at 3:52 p.m.  
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